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Endometriosis New Zealand welcomes Tanya Cooke as new CEO and we are excited that 
our current CEO Deborah Bush MNZM, QSM will move to the role of Chief Advisor to the 
Organisation. 
Tanya joins us as Chief Executive in May. She brings extensive not-for-profit experience with 
leading charities both in the United Kingdom and New Zealand. Her in depth fundraising and 
marketing expertise will be critical in continuing to raise awareness and generating crucial 
funds to allow ENZ to continue to support tens of thousands of women and girls with 
endometriosis. 
 
Tanya’s demonstrated track record in operations management will ensure the path to 
change continues and we maintain and grow our important services and programmes 
effectively and efficiently throughout New Zealand. 
 
Tanya has a huge passion for women’s issues, youth, education and equality which attracted 
her to leading ENZ and is looking forward to this fantastic opportunity. 
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